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FAME ADVISORY NO. 001-22 
 
 
To                  :           ALL FAME MEMBERS 
 
From                :          The Secretariat 
 
Subject   :           Cebu Governor Memorandum No 01-2022 
 
Date       :           04 January 2022 
 

 
We are providing herewith copy of Memorandum No. 01-2022 issued on 03 January 2022 by the Office of 
the Governor of Cebu Province lifting the implementation of Executive Order No. 49 Series of 2021 hence 
allowing entry of all ROFs and OFWs into the Province of Cebu starting today, 04 January 2022, provided 
they undergo a five (5) day quarantine period as prescribed by applicable IATF-MEID resolutions. 
 
This is for your guidance. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
MA. DAPHNIE V. VARGAS 
Executive Secretary  
 
 
 


